
Greene County Commission Briefing  

Commission Office 

1443 N. Robberson, 10th Floor 

July 31, 2018 

9:00 a.m.  

 

Present:  Bob Cirtin, Harold Bengsch, Lincoln Hough, Chris Coulter, Tina Phillips, Justin Hill  

Commissioner Bob Cirtin is presented with the NAPTA application. Megan Applegate explained 

to the Commission that this is an application that is signed yearly and gave a quick synopsis of 

what the application pertained too. Commissioner Lincoln Hough moved to approve for Presiding 

Commissioner Bob Cirtin to sign the NAPTA application. Harold Bengsch seconded the motion 

and it was unanimously approved. AYE: Cirtin, Bengsch and Hough. Nay: None. Abstain: None. 

Absent: None.  

Deputy Budget Officer Tina Phillips updated the Commission that she received and email 

from John Housley that judgment letters pertain to sewers have been sent out. Phillips 

and Jeff Scott will be called to testify when the time comes. Twelve people total have 

been sent a letter.  

Deputy Budget Officer Mike Cagle informed the Commission that on 09/05 is when budget 

submission are due.  

Chris Coulter County Administrator reminded the Commission that Jason Gage will be 

sworn in tomorrow August 01, 2018 as the new City Manager of Springfield.  

 

With no other business the meeting was adjourned by Commissioner Bob Cirtin.  

 

 


